
 

 

Dear Prospective Member, 

 

The Radio Amateur Society of Norfolk (RASON) Amateur Radio Club (ARC) invites 

you to become a member of our community. 

 

Our club is dedicated to promoting the hobby of amateur radio and providing a 

platform for like-minded individuals to connect and share their passion. We 

organize regular meetings, events, and nets to help our members stay up to 

date with the latest developments in the field and connect with other 

enthusiasts.  RASON places high importance on being a friendly club where you 

can expect fellowship with other HAMs. 

 

As a member of our club, you will have access to a wealth of resources, 

including our newsletter, useful links, and local repeaters. You will also 

have the opportunity to participate in our various nets and events, where you 

can meet other members and share your knowledge and experiences. 

 

RASON would be thrilled to have you on board and look forward to getting to 

know you better. If you wish to join or have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us at NorfolkHAMs.org Website. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rich Davis W4NMH 

 

President, RASON inc. ARC 

 

https://norfolkhams.org/

